
  
 

 

 
  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

  
 

 
 

 
 

  
 

  
  

, Chair 

February 1, 2021 

Dr. Rajen Vurdien 
Interim Chancellor 
City College of San Francisco 
50 Frida Kahlo Way Box E200 
San Francisco, CA 94112 

Dear Dr. Vurdien: 

The Accrediting Commission for Community and Junior Colleges, Western Association of 
Schools and Colleges, at its meeting January 13-15, 2021, reviewed the Midterm Report and 
related evidentiary materials submitted by City College of San Francisco. The purpose of the 
review was to determine the degree to which the institution has made progress in implementing 
its plans and improving outcomes related to student achievement. After consideration of the 
Report, the Commission has determined that the institution’s progress is appropriate and has 
accepted the Report. 

On behalf of the Commission, we wish to acknowledge the College’s commitment to 
improvement as it continues its efforts in the best interests of its students. We look forward to 
working with the College as it prepares for its next comprehensive review. 

Sincerely, 

Stephanie Droker, Ed.D. Sonya Christian, Ed.D. 

cc: Ms. Kristin Charles, Accreditation Liaison Officer 


